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Susan Elliot-Johns
Membership
42 members 
Number of Sessions:

2 paper sessions (6 papers); 1 Symposium & AGM session
Finances:


$ 380.00 Membership Revenue

$ 3,339.73 Funds Remaining





Update: 

We strongly encourage members to submit conference presentations. This is especially important given that sessions within CATE are allocated in part based on the number of submissions, not just the number of members. 

In response to community requests, this year we included a symposium on the field of S-STEP to assist in better understanding the field and also to provide support for those interested in engaging and publishing in Self-Study practices.
We are open to volunteers to join board. Please let us know if you are interested.
The accumulated membership revenue could be used for a special event and/or publication of a polygraph or other initiatives.

